DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD
20 December 2024
Sir:

Please be informed that upon the recommendation of the Department of Foreign
Affairs-Bids and Awards Committee (DFA-BAC), as contained in its Resolution No. EBB-
PB-34-2024 dated 20 December 2024, the Department is awarding to your firm, Palafox
Associates, the Contract on the Procurement of Consulting Services for the Detailed
Interior and Engineering Design Services for the Department of Foreign Affairs Main
Building Retrofitting Project, in the total amount of Twenty-Three Million Nine Hundred
Fifty Thousand Eighty Pesos (PhP 23,950,080.00) only, inclusive of taxes and lawful
charges.

You are hereby required to provide, within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of
this Notice of Award, a Performance Security in the acceptable form and amount stated
in the Bidding Documents of the said procurement, as well as sign the Contract within the
same period, pursuant to Section 37 of the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations
(IRR) of Republic Act (RA) 9184. Failure to provide the Performance Security or to sign
the Contract within the prescribed period shall constitute sufficient grounds for the
cancellation of the award and forfeiture of the bid security, or bid securing declaration, as
the case may be.

Very truly yours,

Lt - \se

CHARLES C. JOSE
Undersecretary and Alternate

"’Vﬂ Head of the Procuring Entity

FELINO A. PALAFOX, JR.
Principal Architect — Urban Planner,
Founder and Managing Partner
Palafox Associates, 5F PCCI Corporate Center, 118 L.P. Leviste St.
Salcedo Village, Makati City

ATTENTION: MR. GREG NOBLEZA
Contracts Officer and Authorized Representative
Palafox Associates

Email Address: greg.nobleza@palafoxassociates.com



